
 

 

  
 
 

Dear All,                                                                                                           
              
   
 
     
     
 
We hope this finds you well. 
 
My name is Kate and I’m contacting you from Broomheads Estate Agents on Church Street Blackpool. 
This year we are celebrating our 40th Anniversary and we are planning lots of things in and around our 
community.  
 
We would love to invite you to take part in our competition for all the primary school children in Blackpool. 
 

 ‘Draw Your Dream Home’ 

 
All the children need to do is draw their dream home, it could be ANYTHING. In space, a farm, a traditional 
detached or even under the sea! The only thing we ask is that it is colourful and on A4 white paper and their 
name, class and school is on the back. 
 
We will then display all entries in our Church Street office window for the whole of June so the children and their 
families can visit anytime to see their creations on the high street. We will also pick one lucky boy or girl to win a 
Family Pass (2 Adults 2 Children) to Blackpool Zoo (worth over £190) and we will also donate £100 to the 
school. We will also promote entries across our social media platforms and in the local press. 
 
We would like the entries before 28th May 2021 and we would be happy to collect these from you for your 
convenience. 
 
Please confirm that you are happy to take part in this competition to kate.streeton@broomheads.com 
  
 
 

Broomheads Estate Agents  
 
Kate Streeton 
Lettings Negotiator  

 
 
Email: Kate.Streeton@broomheads.com  

DDI: 01253 629021  
 
 

 


